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The Management Association of the Philippines (MAP) supports the phased 
implementation of EDSA rehabilitation, in line with President Ferdinand Marcos Jr.’s call 
for review of the project, for the simple reason that it is long overdue and needed.  

 
In fact, we are glad that EDSA is being given focused attention. 
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